
Greetings, 
 

The Texas State Convention of Narcotics Anonymous is held every Memorial 
Day weekend as per the TSCNA policy.  The TSCNA VI was held in Dallas, Texas on 
May 23 – 25, 2008.  The Advisory Board met on July 5, 2008 to gather information 
regarding the 6th Texas State Convention and report to the Fellowship. 
 
As the out-going Treasurer of the Advisory Board of the Texas State Convention of 
Narcotics Anonymous I am sending the disbursement checks from the proceeds of 
TSCNA VI.  The checks will be mailed on August 22nd via US mail to the P.O. Box of 
your area or region that we have on file.  Your region or area should then receive the 
checks within 5 to 10 business days and which will come from the Bank of America. 
 
The Best Little Region, Lone Star Region, Red River Region, Tejas Bluebonnet Region, 
Dallas Area, Texarkana Area and the El Paso Area will receive checks in the amount of 
$912.23. The WSO will receive a check in the amount $709.51.   
 
Please contact me if your region or area has had a recent P.O. Box address change.  If 
your region or area does not receive the check please contact me, Abe Barrera or Myron 
Burse, at the contact information below:  
 

Abraham Barrera 
817-896-6992 

abe2747@yahoo.com 

Myron Burse 
512-748-0415 

myroneburse@yahoo.com 
 
 
It has been my privilege to serve you, 
 
Abe B. 
 
Our groups work as well as they do because they keep it simple, lest anything will get in the way of 

carrying our message has simple and directly as possible, one addict to another. 
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